
It has been a busy year for PSA events and it has been lovely to see
how much fun the children have had. We had our first Bingo night
for the Juniors and we look forward to an Infants games night later
this month. Below is a summary of the events we have had this year
and what is planned for June and July:

September - Sponsored walk
October - Autumn Fair and White Horse quiz night
November - Autumn Disco
December - Christmas Fair and Elfridges
January - Neon Disco
February - Infant and Junior Film Nights
March - Pop up Shop and Easter Fair
April - Mini Marathon
May - Junior Bingo and Games night
June - Pop up shop, Frozen Fridays and Infants games night
July - Summer Fair, Frozen Fridays and performance
refreshments. Summer Raffle.
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Thank you for your support throughout the
year, we are looking forward to ending our
year of events with the PSA Summer Fair!



PSA Summer Fair proudly sponsored
by Bond Residential

Friday 4  July is the PSA Summer Fair and we are busy
planning a fun packed afternoon. As always, we need your help
to make the day run smoothly. Can you spare some time to
help set up? Would you and your child like to run a stall? Any
time that you can spare would be a massive help. If you are
unable to help during the fair, we would appreciate help
packing away.
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What can you expect from the Summer Fair?

               Bond Residential Cream Tea
               Baddow Bar
               Ice cream van
               Face painting
               Year 6 stalls
               Year 2 stalls
               Tombolas
               Fun stalls and games
               1  Sandon Cubs and Beaversst

               Beat the class games
               Soak a year 6/teacher
               Summer Raffle        

Bring a picnic blanket, enjoy some food and drink after having
fun on the many stalls.

We are very lucky to have Bond Residential sponsoring our
Summer Fair again this year. Bond Residential will also be
sponsoring a cream tea to enjoy at the fair. Look out for
further details closer to the fair on how to pre-book your
cream tea.

Don’t forget that it is a non uniform day on 4  July in
exchange for donating a bottle or sweets for the tombola.
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Thank you for supporting Baddow Hall
Schools, we're looking forward to seeing

you soon, 

B A D D O W  H A L L  P S A

Would you like to join our PSA or get involved in one of our planned
events? We are a small friendly group of parents, grandparents and
carers that want to make our children's school experience, the best
it can be and to raise much need funds for the schools. We would
love to hear from you! 

PSA@Baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk


